
 

Churchfields Junior School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 

and we implement Child Protection procedures in the appointment of all staff 

 

Recorders 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

We are writing to inform you that Redbridge Music Service are providing recorder tuition to all year 3 

children at Churchfields Junior School. We are very fortunate to have this opportunity, and are excited 

about starting the lessons. 

 

In order for the tuition to take place, every child will need to have their own descant recorder in school on 

Fridays.  If your child does not have a recorder, they can purchase one via Churchfields Junior School.  

Every child will also need a Redbridge Music Service Recorder Book, which can also be purchased directly 

the school.   

 

The costs are as follows: 

 

Recorder £5 

Music book £3 

 

Please follow the link on our website or below to pay online:  www.parentpay.com 

The recorder and the recorder book are listed separately, in case you already have one of the items.  Once 

you have paid online, your child’s class teacher will give your child a recorder book and/or a descant 

recorder.  Please label your child’s new recorder and case with their name. 

If you do not know your online code, please ask at the school office. 

Thank you for your support, we look forward to listening to our budding musicians! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Emeny 

 

 

inspiring excellence 

Headteacher: Ms W Thomas  |  Deputy Head: Mrs R Emeny  |  Assistant Head: Mr A Evans 


